
 

Stow Munroe Falls Executive Band Booster Meeting Notes 
Monday, , February 1, 2021 

 
In Attendance​: Joel Biggs, President; Glen Pace, Vice-President; Kathy Ritchie, Secretary;           
Dan Marzec, Treasurer; Tammy Lott, Senior Trustee, Dave Stofka, Junior Trustee; Michelle            
Brugman, Sophomore Trustee, Sally Phillips, Kimpton Rep.; Ruth Youssifi, Ways & Means            
Chair, and Mr. Newman, Mrs. Sandman, Mr. Lewis and Mrs. Grossi  
 
Nominating Committee- Committee was formed. All class Representatives, Dan Marzec and           
Kathy Ritchie. Slate will be presented during the April meeting and nominations from the floor               
and voting with be at the May meeting. 
 
Fundraising-  
-Delivery fundraiser (similar to Grub Hub)- February 22 from 5:00-8:00.  Sign up will be sent out. 
Will be limited to 5 drivers. Each car should have 1 student representative. All tips will be                 
divided equally and go into the accounts of those who participated. 
-Old Carolina Fundraiser night and Master Pizza Fundraiser night are being looked into. 
-Possible cookie dough fundraiser, to be delivered before Easter. 
 
By-Laws-Glen Pace is looking into updating the By-Laws.  This will be talked about next month. 

 
Directors Reports: 
Mrs. Grossi/Mr. Lewis- Lakeview: 

- Morning band started this week. 
- Hybrid band schedules will stay the same, even if Lakeview goes 5 days. 
- Concerts- 5th grade, May 19th; 6th grade, May 18. As of this date, approval was given                

to have 157 audience members. Gold students can come to the morning band and the               
concert. 

 
Mrs. Sandman- Kimpton: 

-  All band members have been on zoom together for rehearsals.  Attendance is taken. 
- Concert - February 25th. Wil; be conducted similar to the last concert. No audience              

and will be recorded and shown on the district website. 
 
Mr. Newman- High School: 

- All bands are going well. 
- Refer to the calendar for all upcoming dates 
- Jazz in January will be held on March 18th.. 
- Our next concert is March 18th. Parents (2) of students in the band playing, are able to                 

watch the performance. There will be staggered arrival like last time. The concert will              
be recorded and posted on the District website. 

- Within band challenges are coming up soon. 
 

 



 

The next meeting has been moved to the second Monday in March. March 8, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.                  
This will be an Executive meeting only held on zoom..  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Kathy Ritchie, Secretary 

 


